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Shaw, Tommy

From: Tierney, Eileen
Sent: 22 September 2023 15:15
To: Tierney, Eileen
Subject: Objection to application for premises license for fox festival

From: davidrenwick123  
Sent: 07 September 2023 21:27 
To: Licensing Inbox <LicensingInbox@derbyshiredales.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection to application for premises license for fox festival 

Warning External 

I am contacting you to raise concerns that we have another festival applying for a premises license at Kenslow farm. 

We already have 2 music festivals taking place in July, Rosa and cex,the later being private and not licensed, if fox 
festival is licensed this will mean 3 festivals in 5 weeks. 

With 2 festivals already ongoing I will list some of the problems already experienced . 

Firstly cex which has been running for a number of years,the music this year did not cease till 4.15am on the 
monday morning,our house is 2 fields away and the noise level was unacceptable for any sleep to be obtained. 

Rosa festival came and set up with no prior notification, This was held over 3 days finishing at 3.am every day,this 
music was so loud you could feel the vibrations in your chest,impossible to obtain any sleep.As this event were 
charging to park we had vehicles trying to park near our house and other gateways blocking access,when we went to 
complain to organizes no help was offered only told we could tow them away.We had gates left open and livestock 
let onto road and at the end of festival they tried to leave rubbish on access road and we had to tell them to move it.

The application for fox festival is for up to 5000 people which is much larger than other events, from viewing the site 
plan i cannot belive that these 2 fields can accomadate that many people.Also access road is shared by 3 farms and 
must be unobstructed at all times to allow us to run our farm business. 

We also have concerns about the public footpath that runs diagonally across the site , what provisions are being 
made for public using this path. 

With all these events happening licenced and unlicenced it is becoming a public nuisance ,with traffic problems and 
mud on road etc. 

We do not want to spoil peoples fun but event after event is getting to be a problem . 

Many thanks David Renwick 

Appendix 4



1

Shaw, Tommy

From: Tierney, Eileen
Sent: 22 September 2023 15:48
To: Tierney, Eileen
Subject: FW: Objection to application for a premises licence for Fox Festival

From: JNoon  
Sent: 07 September 2023 22:28 
To: Licensing Inbox <LicensingInbox@derbyshiredales.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection to application for a premises licence for Fox Festival 

Warning External 

Attention Eileen Tierney Licensing Manager 

We feel this event should not take place as this year 2 Festival Events have taken place Rosa Festival and 
Cex on the same site both for three days with not long between each event June / July.  We had no idea 
about either event until the week before when they started setting up. 
The CEX festival had music playing until around 4 in the morning we did not complain to the 
environmental health as we were told somebody decided to start up the music again and it would not 
happen again. 
Access to the proposed site is down a track not a driveway, which is used by other landowners to access 
there land which could cause problems moving livestock and machinery. 
Also are you aware there is a Public Footpath going across the proposed site.  

Kind regards 
Mrs Noon 
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